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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
chloe hart  

Address 
6795 Port Tobacco Road 
N/a, Welcome 20693 

Phone 

Email 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
I do not support the mask mandate. I believe it goes against my right to make decisions regarding my own health. It causes 
disagreements and discord between people who would otherwise be kind. It makes businesses appear aggressive, causing shoppers 
to be aggressive. Most people don’t wear them correctly anyway. Those who wish to wear them should be allowed to. 
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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